
                                                   Trust  Excellence  Aspirations  Collaboration  Honesty 

                                                                                                                                                     TEACH Trust Poole 
 
 

    
 

Registered Address: Canford Heath Infant School, Learoyd Road, Poole, BH17 8PJ 
Telephone: 01202 380015 Email: contact@teachpoole.com 

Company Number: 09484306 

                                                                   June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
You are receiving this paperwork because your child is taking part in the TEACH Trust summer concert on Thursday 6th July 
at the Lighthouse. 
 
I am writing with a few details of things that will be available on the evening of the concert. 

Photos NO VIDEOS OR PHOTOS WILL BE ALLOWED BY THE AUDIENCE AT 
THE CONCERT 

However, we appreciate that you may want a photograph of the event as a memory and therefore, 
we have a professional photographer taking photographs on the day and evening of the concert. 
 

These will be sold via the following website from Friday 14th July 2023. 
 £5 per digital download 

 
Gallery information 

https://infinitewords.pixieset.com/teachsummerconcert/ 
Password:      teachconcert2023 

Program We will be selling programs on the evening for £3 
These have the running order of the show, photos showcasing our musical talents and exit map 

details inside. 
Any funds raised will be going to the cost of the event and the music department. 

Raffle We will be holding a raffle on the evening for several luxury chocolate hampers. 
A strip of tickets will be £1 

CASH ONLY 
Staff will be walking around selling tickets on the evening. It will be drawn at the end of the event. 

Any funds raised will go towards the costs of running the concert or the music department 

Bar The bar will be open in the evening for refreshments. 

 
Thank you for helping us to raise money to buy resources for the music department and make these events possible. If on 
the evening you would like to make a further donation, please do this via the staff on the way out. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any further enquiries. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

R Turner 
 
Mrs Rebecca Turner  Community and music performance director 
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